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Paul Mulvaney speaks on trend following panel at  

HFM European Quant Summit 
 

 

London, UK – Mulvaney Capital Management’s Chief Investment Strategist Paul Mulvaney joined 
representatives from other CTAs on a panel titled “The Trend Renaissance” at today’s HFM European 
Quant Summit. 

In a wide-ranging discussion, the panel highlighted the differences between large, commoditised trend 
following products and niche managers who have the ability to access smaller markets that elude the 
larger participants and deliver differentiated return streams.  They also charted the evolution of trend 
following CTAs and the role they continue to play in investor portfolios. 

“There are so few assets that can perform in stress conditions that I wouldn’t be throwing trend 
followers out of the portfolio,” commented Mr Mulvaney.  

 

HFM’s European Quant Summit took place on 10th October 2019.  It was an exclusive educational and 
networking event open to a select audience of senior executives from leading European quant funds 
and CTAs.  Run in conjunction with the publication CTA Intelligence, it saw industry experts discussing 
key topics such as China, machine learning, trend following and responsible investing in the systematic 
space. 


